
From: Connor Powell [mailto:cpowell@herefordcitycouncil.gov.uk]  
Sent: 23 May 2018 11:15 
To: Atkins, Charlotte <Charlotte.Atkins@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Application 181435 
 
Dear Charlotte, 
 
No objection from Hereford City Council Planning Committee in regards to Planning 
Application 181435. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Connor Powell 
Administration, Finance and Information Officer 
Hereford City Council 
Town Hall, St Owens Street 
Hereford 
HR1 1PJ 
Tel: 01432 260527 
Website: www.herefordcitycouncil.gov.uk 
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